
Sensitization of Student Leaders 

The sensitization of student leaders in the School of Engineering, on University of Nairobi Student’s 
Assistance Programme and other University Policies took place on June 18, 2015, at the dean’s office, 
School of Engineering. 

Presentations were done by Mrs. Mumera, Assistant Dean of Students, on behalf of the Dean, Prof. J.M. 
Mbuthia. Also present was the school’s administrator, Mrs.  Felgona Midamba. 
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